
14th August 2024 

 

Dear Student 

Welcome to the Department of Nursing, Midwifery and Early Years. I am delighted that 
you have accepted your offer to study with us. I look forward to meeting you in September 
and getting to know you over the next four years. In preparation for starting, I would like 
you to read the information provided in relation to Occupational Health and requirements 
for Clinical placement. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Briege King 

Head of Department 


